
From: LAWLER Sharlene  
Sent: Friday, 13 July 2007 11:27 AM 
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN) 
Cc: WAPS Reply 
Subject: Inquiry into the International Trade Integrity Bill 2007 

  
ATTENTION: JACKIE MORRIS
  
  
I refer to your request of 22 June 2007, regarding a submission for the Parliamentary inquiry into the 
International Trade Integrity Bill 2007.  
  
The Bill, Explanatory Memorandum and Second Reading Speech have been perused by Legal 
Services and will have no direct impact on the WA Police. The WA Police supports the continuance of 
Australia's tough stance against foreign bribery and contravention of United Nations sanctions.  
  
Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
  
  
Submitted by: 
Sharlene Lawler 
  
on behalf of  
  
RIC SIMS 
A/Principal Legislative Project Officer 
Legal Services Unit 
WA Police 
5th Floor Law Chambers Building 
573 Hay Street Perth WA 6000 
Phone: 9268 7896 
Fax: 9268 7880 




